Central Montessori School Policy                      Show and Tell and Animals in the School
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Most of our Montessori classrooms have some type of show and tell component to their weekly routines.  The time and manner may vary a bit but are generally what we all understand as a time to share information and practice speaking to a group.   Please check with your child’s teacher if you would like more information about this. 
Please consider
· Items should be educational and as gender neutral as possible. 
· Provide your child with a chance to practice presenting their show and tell. Help your child speak slowly and clearly.
· After the show and tell presentation, students may make comments or ask questions of the presenter.  Feel free to send in written information with your child. 
Animals
Only domesticated animals (dogs and cats) may be brought in with a parent present.
No wild/captured animals may be brought in.  For so many reasons, we strongly encourage parents to help their children observe wild animals in their natural habitats and not capture or cage them.  
Taking photos of the animals in their habitats can be very satisfying for children.   The photos themselves make excellent show and tell items.
It is against the law to rescue/collect/capture song birds or birds of prey.  It may be hard to watch a bird in distress but there is a natural rhythm and reason to the cycle of life.  Assure your child that you will call an expert and move away as quickly as possible.  
Birds will reuse an abandoned nest or use the materials from an old nest to build a new nest.  For this reason, and others, we ask that empty nests be left in the trees or set in the nearest tree if it is found on the ground.  


